
 

 
 

 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  

 All Employees 

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: June 2, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Partnership with Cornerstone Caregiving 

 

I am pleased to announce a new partnership with Cornerstone Caregiving, along with a generous 

donation benefiting DAV Caregivers Support. Founded in 2020, Cornerstone Caregiving is a 

national in-home care company offering a comprehensive range of personalized services designed to 

meet the unique needs of each client.  

 

Guided by the values of choice, compassion, calling and challenge, Cornerstone is deeply committed 

to supporting veterans and their families. Through its dedicated programs and resources, they 

advocate for and assist veterans nationwide at every step of the way. Similar to DAV Caregivers 

Support, Cornerstone Caregiving understands that each veteran and caregiver needs resources 

specific to their situation. We are thrilled to welcome a new partner into our ranks that shares this 

ethos. 

 

We are grateful for their generous support and dedication to America’s veterans and their families. 

For more information, contact partners@dav.org or visit cornerstonecaregiving.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 
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